
 

 

Secretary’s Report 
September 27, 2014 
 
Since our last regular meeting of June 27, 2014.  I have received 
correspondence from five homeowners. 
 
I received one communications from a homeowner in the B Building 
concerned about tenant noise. 
 
I received four inquiries from owners with sub-metering questions. 
 
Bret and Kalei continue to keep information flowing between the front 
office and homeowners on a variety of subjects including the Newsletter, 
storage fees, and numerous other friendly reminders. 
 
I want to thank them for their continued efforts to keep you, our 
homeowners, in the know at Wavecrest. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rose Pecoraro 
Board Secretary 
 


